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Crain’s New York Quotes Melissa Camire on City’s New Salary
Transparency Law

News
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In an article published in Crain’s New York, Melissa Camire offers insight on how employers should

prepare for New York City’s impending salary transparency law. The law would require firms with

more than four employees to post good-faith salary ranges for all job postings. That could give

current employees insight into how they factor into their company’s pay scale.

Melissa explains that employers need to “train supervisors . . . on the implications of the disclosure

obligation and take steps to ensure that recruiters are prepared to comply with the impending law.”

To read the article visit Crain’s New York (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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